
    

  

 

Hambridge Community Primary School Curriculum Information 

Class  

                                                Bramley
 

Term Spring 2025
 

Dear Parents 

 

This letter is designed to provide key information about learning this term. 

 

SUBJECT CONTENT  

English This terms English will be focused on a variety of books. We are starting off the term reading 
‘The Tin Forest’. The children will be writing predictions, describing characters and settings, 
and learning new grammar and punctuation skills. We will them be writing some poems 
relating to the text. We will be learning different SPAG topics each day.  

Spelling / 
Reading 

Last year, the children really enjoyed our class texts, and we will continue to have an exciting 
class book that we read at the end of each day. Guided reading will be based on a range of 
texts, some linking to our topics and others independent. We will be focusing on reading skills 
and how to answer questions in reading tests.  

The children will be learning new spellings each week and we will help them learn them in 
class, as well as sending sheets home for them to practice.   

Mathematics We will start this term by learning about multiplication and division, looking at how to multiply 
larger numbers and divide using different methods.  
We will then move on to fractions where the children will focus on counting in fractions, adding 
and subtracting fractions and how to change mixed numbers to improper fractions.  
Please continue to encourage children to practice times tables on TT rockstars.    

Science Our topics in science this term are: ‘The Digestive System’ and ‘States of Matter’. During our 

study of the digestive system, we will be discussing what our digestive system does, how our 

teeth and animal teeth work to assist our digestion, and the different organs in the body that 

also assist with digesting food.  

Computing This term year 4 will be learning about data logging, and year 5 will be learning about 
spreadsheets and how to collect data to input into these.  

Geography Our topic this half term is ‘Enough for Everyone’. We will be learning about what climate 

change is, and the effect it is having on the environment. We will also be learning about 

power stations and which types are best for the planet, alongside renewable/ non-

renewable energy and food miles.  Miss Reygate has booked a school trip to a 

reservoir/water treatment center for the summer term, to teach the children about how 

water can create energy, and the importance of not polluting our water. 

History In history, the children will be learning about Ancient Greece, and what the Ancient Greeks 
taught us. 

RW Our focus in RW is ‘Faith in action’. We will be looking at how people have used their faith to 
lead them in their lives and inspired them to live a certain way.  

Music This half term the children will be learning from a music specialist. 

PSHE This term our topics are keeping myself safe and rights and respects. We will be looking into 

how children can keep themselves safe in a range of scenarios both inside and outside of 

school.  

D & T & ART In DT this term the children will be making bags, focusing on the hemming stitch.  

In art this term, the children will be making sculptures from recycled materials, focusing on 
the work of Andy Goldsworthy.   

PE The children will have swimming on Wednesdays and dance on Fridays. 

    
 


